



Figure 1:

Stow YES agenda 1/24/21

Attendees

Jon Meszaros, Todd Turner, Steve Dressman, Rob Tucker, Matt Lagasse, Stephanie Patterson

Minutes

Meeting called to order by Jon Meszaros and 2nd by Stephanie Patterson

1. Financials
 - Steve has been sending them out to teams. Everything is where we expect it to be. All in all not in bad shape.
2. Fever update
 - No games or tournaments yet. Things are lined up. Terry is going to be meeting with coaches to find out about who will be helping at the tournament.
3. Tournament update
 - 10u only have 4 teams and are looking for 4 more.
 - 12u has 11 teams, looking for a 12th.
4. Rec update commissioners
 - I-League: Things are going well so far.
 - A-League: Great. All is awesome.
 - B-League: 4 teams is going to be a challenge.
5. Schedule update
 - Waiting on Hudson, it's becoming a concern.
6. Community meeting
 - Sunday at 5pm at the VFW, Acker Moore bunker room.
 - Working to figure out the catering sponsor.
7. Run limit per inning
 - Need to implement a 5 run limit per inning in A/B league rec.
 - Game can really drag on with unlimited run inning.
 - 1:50 minute no new innings after proposed.
8. Agenda for meeting/ forms and rules
 - Will have to rewrite rules for A/B league and get them posted.
 - Need to print them.

9. COVID protocols 2021 season
 - Will aim for what we did last year. Can relax on dugouts it seems if you put the bags outside.
 - Masking on bench.
10. Monday Meals recap
 - Made \$600. Very nice.
11. Lottery
 - Coming great. Tickets will be distributed at coaches meeting Sunday.
 - Try to get some sales to the 10/12/14U teams.
12. Picture day
 - 5/1 to happen at the Vizualizations office on 5/1
 - Scheduled to happen at their office.
13. Umpires
 - Have 6 or so.
14. Umpire pay rate
 - \$50/game
15. Field maintenance
 - Steve has done an amazing job.
 - Need to see about getting some coaches to help.
 - Need help with trash.
 - Let us know about any issues.
16. Storage container paint day
 - Need to get it scheduled within a few weeks.
17. B league moving forward
 - Might be having a B league team enter the tournament.
 - Looking to do an upper/lower fever team in Western Reserve perhaps. Still exploratory.
18. Scholarship
 - Jon will handle.
19. Spirit Day
 - Going to cancel this year.
20. Other
21. Next meeting *Meeting adjourned by Jon Meszaros and 2nd by Steve Dressman*